Stateline 4-H Club
July 2022 Monthly report

It's fair time in Barber County!! All Stateline members were working very hard to
get all his/her projects finished before the fair. Members worked on a variety of projects ranging
from livestock & entomology to foods and arts and crafts. Callen Corr kicked off the club’s fair
participation by competing in the perishable foods contest on July 22, 2022. He made
Grammy’s Cherry Cheese Cake and Taco Soup received state fair blues on both. Our members
cleaned the fair office and restrooms at fair clean up. Clayton Smith competed on Thursday
July 28, 2022, the first day of the fair with his horse project. By Friday morning, all animals were
in place and weighed and all 4-H exhibits were entered. Members talked with judges about
things they made that were entered in the 4-H building. Friday finished up with the sheep and
goat show. Breckyn Hilther showed sheep. Jancey Goodno, Janda Goodno, Eliza
Liggenstoffer, Neal Liggenstoffer and Keagan McMurry all participated in the goat show.
Saturday was a very early start for Tanith Erikson, Rustin Erikson and Breckyn Hiltner as they
competed in the swine show and Callen Corr, Tanith Erikson, Rustin Erikson, Breckyn Hiltner
and Keagan McMurry finished the day showing cattle. Sunday July 31, 2022 was the last day of
the fair. Stateline 4-H Club had 3 members compete in the Jr. Round Robin Showmanship
Contest. They were Janda Goodno, Breckyn Hiltner & Keagan McMurry. Following the
showmanship contest, we had our club tour and monthly meeting. Each member told about
every project he/she had at the fair. We finished the day with the premium sale. Stateline 4-H
Club would like to give a big shout out to all the buyers and community members that came out
to support us!! Stay well, stay safe and 4-H on!!
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Sincerely,

Callen Corr
Stateline 4-H Club



